April 21, 1948

Inst tute for Research
é“ f’u 1“0.:....( y
New York 7, New York

Gentlenen:

Thank you for your letter of April +9,
in which you enclosed pPQOL of sketch of
myseli for publication 1in your LoiuicQHLﬁg
book. It is my impression that this field 18
already very 1 ully COVLPBJ by the uub11uut¢,ns
of "Who's Who" and I doubt the necessity for
another publication of this nat.urc-;.

While it is true nht 1 was C3j >4 ldi Lor at
Salina when I was a boy, 1 don% t,l ink it worthy
Q; Edentiﬂn-

I do not care to buy a copy of the book and
wish you to feel free to exercise your own
udgement as to whetaer or not you use the sketeh
n regard o me,

Respectfully yours,




